
MEMO

To: Dr. Hector Gonzales, President

From: Johnny Guzman, Dean of Applied Sciences and Workforce Education

Date: August 10, 2022

Re: Workforce Education proposed tuition increases

Due to current increases in cost of fuel and equipment maintenance the following tuition increases are being 
proposed for Professional Truck Driving and Powerline Tech. Proposed increases would like to be implemented 
October 1, 2022. 

Current Tuition Rates
Program CDL Tuition Powerline Tuition Total Tuition

Professional Truck Driving $4,000 N/A $4,000
Powerline Tech $2,150 $3,645 $6,005

Proposed Tuition Rates
Program CDL Tuition Powerline Tuition Total Tuition

Professional Truck Driving $4,500 N/A $4,500
Powerline Tech $3,000 $4,000 $7,000


